CELEBRATING 25 YEARS!

On November 27th, we were delighted to celebrate the 25th anniversary of the first church we started in Brazil!

Despite trials through the years, this church still stands, preaching the Gospel for the glory of God!



Peter Doolittle Family Newsletter

November - December 2021

THANKSGIVING / CHRISTMAS

We had a great Thanksgiving service as well as a Christmas service with a special presentation by the children.





We thank God for the children that have been coming and the opportunity to teach these young ones about the Lord. We also Praise God for the six kids that we lead to the Lord, as a result of seed that was sown while we were on deputation.



Preparations for Family Camp (Feb 25 - Mar. 1) are underway! We have begun work on the dorm bathrooms. Please pray that this work will be done in time, and that the camp may be a blessing. We thank each of you who sent special Christmas offerings. This helped make our Christmas time extra special.

We now enter 2022 and look forward to see what great things the Lord has in store for us and the ministry He has given us.

May God bless each of you in 2022!

In Brazil For Christ,
Peter, Zirlene,
Stanley and Kevin
Doolittle



We were blessed to be able to bring Stanley down to spend his Christmas break with us! Please pray for him as he returns to the States on the 12th to continue his studies at Crown.